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To All Precious RIC Graduates,

On this extraordinary occasion, I would like to extend my 
heartfelt congratulations to each and every one of you. I 
humbly invite you to reflect upon and appreciate the stories, 
friendships, challenges, and obstacles you have encountered 
on your journey. As you transition to the next phase of your 
life, remember that this is just the beginning, and it's a moment 
for you and your families to cherish.

First and foremost, BE PREPARED! Please keep in mind that
our world knows no bounds, and neither do you. You might
be wondering how vital our interconnected globalized world 
is, and the grades you've earned at the university represent 
only the foundation. It's crucial to continuously develop your 
skills, creativity, and abilities. These are powerful tools that 
will help you overcome the challenges that lie ahead. With 
your multicultural potential, you are expected to be at the 
forefront and guide others when opportunities arise.

Second, BE STRONG! In this era of innovation and disruption, 
learning from your mistakes is a necessity. You must confront, 
accept, and adapt to improve as swiftly as possible. As someone 
once said, "There is no elevator to success; you have to take 
the stairs." This holds true in our lives. Make a commitment 
to pursue your true passions and bui ld a framework of 
behaviors that will sustain you during tough times. It's okay 
to shed tears, but remember that they should not last forever.
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Third, BE INSPIRED! Passion and motivation are like trees; 
if you don't nurture them, they will wither away. Let the 
challenges you've faced be a source of inspiration. Follow 
your passions and test them against the reality you encounter. 
Additionally, remember that dreams without goals are merely 
dreams.

In conclusion, these are my modest suggestions to help you 
navigate our vast world. It is my sincere and heartfelt hope 
that each of you wil l achieve the dreams you've set for 
yourselves. I wish you all the best, including good health, 
prosperity, and happiness. Once again, congratulations to 
each one of you.

Sincerely,

Asst.Prof.Dr.Kritsada Sriphaew
Dean, Rangsit International College


